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4643 S. Ulster Street, Suite 240, Denver, Colorado 80237  |  Phone: (303) 799-4030  Fax: (303) 799-3442 

 

 
        February 13, 2019 

Town of Castle Rock Town Council 
Attn: Dave Corliss, Town Manager 
100 Wilcox Street 
Castle Rock, CO  80104 
dcorliss@crgov.com 
 
Re: The Meadows Filing No. 16 Parcel 8 Site Development Plan 
 
Dear Members of the Town Council: 
 
As the Managing Member of the ownership entities of several developed retail commercial 
properties in The Meadows community in Castle Rock and having built my first project over six 
years ago, I care deeply about the about the Town’s vision and the fulfillment of that vision 
through responsible growth.   
 
I have been made aware of a pending Site Development Plan proposal for The Meadows, Filing 
No. 16, Parcel 8 being processed by Castle Rock Development Company, the master planned 
developer of The Meadows.  
 
As a commercial property investor and landowner of both The Meadows (Einstein’s, Maverik, 
Fire House, etc.) and Hilltop 1 (Uncle Maddio’s, Rita’s, etc.) in Castle Rock, I am writing to you 
to share my support of the developer’s proposed plan for additional residential development as 
it has been proposed. It concerns me that the Town Council would delay the approval of a plan 
that is well within the compliance and review criteria. Every new residential unit is important to 
us (and our retailers) specifically; and, the larger commercial community as well. One of the 
Four Cornerstones of the Town Vision is responsible growth in the way it was laid out originally. 
A principle of responsible growth is following through with contractual assurances granted to 
developers and other stakeholders in the community.     
 
I urge the Town to approve the proposed new neighborhood in The Meadows Filing No. 16, 
Parcel 8 as soon as possible.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Armstrong Capital Development, LLC 
  
 
_______________________ 
Greg Armstrong 
Manager, Member 
 
GLA/ks 
 
cc:  Bill Detweiler, BDetweiler@crgov.com  

Sandy Vossler, SVossler@crgov.com  









February 13, 2019 

 

Town of Castle Rock Town Council 
c/o Dave Corliss 
dcorliss@crgov.com  
100 Wilcox Street 
Castle Rock, CO 80104 
 

Re: Site Development Plan Application for The Meadows Filing No. 16 Parcel 8 

Dear Town Council: 

My Husband and I, with our three children, are residents of Castle Rock and have lived in the Suncatcher 

neighborhood of The Meadows for almost 8 years.  I am writing in support of the application for the 

development of a new residential neighborhood in The Meadows next to Philip S. Miller Park as 

referenced above. 

I am aware of the concerns being raised about the development as currently proposed.  Specifically in 

relation to the consistency with overall development in the area.  As a resident, I very much prefer the 

proposal of 116 single family attached homes over the applicant’s vested zoning rights to allow for over 

300 apartments to be built at this location.  I feel the proposed single family attached homes are in 

alignment with the overall development in the area both adjacent and surrounding.  In addition, the 

traffic, increased population, and resource usage (such as water) of 116 homes will have far less impact 

on the neighboring residents and Town of Castle Rock than 300+ multifamily units as currently zoned.   

My own neighborhood and home is adjacent to a neighborhood that includes single family attached 

(paired) homes.  While it is a slightly unique style of home, I find they blend very well into the 

community with similar accommodations for parks, trails, landscaping and parking as most single family 

neighborhoods with The Meadows and Castle Rock. 

It is my view that the proposed development represents responsible growth as well as consideration for 

the community and it’s residents.  A low maintenance neighborhood with easy access to the park and 

trail system will be considered an asset to those interested in such amenities.  

I have found the Town Staff has recommended the site development plan for approval and strongly 

encourage you to follow their recommendation.  It is my hope that you take my above mentioned points 

into consideration when evaluating the proposed development. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kristie Colby  Kristie M Colby 

3334 Prairie Vista Drive, Castle Rock, CO 80109 

CC: Bill Detweiler, BDetweiler@crgov.com  

Sandy Vossler, SVossler@crgov.com 
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From: Fonda
To: Dave Corliss; Bill Detweiler; Sandy Vossler
Subject: Resident Letter of Support - The Meadows Filing No. 16 Parcel 8
Date: Monday, February 11, 2019 5:25:09 PM
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